
Happy November! 

This month brings the end of the 1st 
trimester, first report cards, and 
parent-teacher conferences. I am looking 
forward to meeting with each family to 
share and discuss their student learning! 
This year we are moving to an online sign 
up. The link is https://msadistrict54.schoolsoft.com  

This month we will continue working on our 
multiplication strategies and adding and 
subtracting in the thousands. We will also 
learn about Veterans Day and 
Thanksgiving. It will be a busy month of 
learning! 

Nov. 14- Conferences 
3-6pm

Nov. 15- Picture 
Retakes

Nov. 21- Conferences 
3-6pm

Nov. 25-26 - Full days 
of school for students 
(This is a change in the 
calendar!)

Nov. 27-29- No School 
Happy Thanksgiving!

● Read 20 Minutes 
for 20 Nights of the 
month

● Start using 
flashcards to 
practice 
multiplication facts 
for the math log

If you want your student to have picture 
retakes, send their picture envelope back by 
Nov. 15 and we will make sure their picture is 
taken again!

November

https://msadistrict54.schoolsoft.com/

